Annual Vo-Tech fruit sale returns
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Larry Summers Vocational students are making preparations for their annual fruit sale. Students
are taking orders through Nov. 14 for a variety of fruit. Items for sale including: Oranges, Navel
Oranges, Tangelos, Red Grapefruit, Sunburst Tangerines, Red Apples, and Golden Apples.
You may purchase half or whole cases or combinations of the varieties listed above. Fruit will
be delivered to the Vo-Tech on Dec. 13. For more information or to place an order, contact any

vocational student or call 746-7642.




